
 
July 14, 2021 

 Dear Redbank Valley Families, 

 I would like to take this time to give you a mid-summer update and provide you with some reminders as 
we prepare for the fall.  To provide a smooth transition to the 2021-2022 school year, please make note 
of the items below. 

         Any transportation changes should be communicated with our transportation coordinator, 
Anita Otero by emailing her at aotero@redbankvalley.net.  Changes should be made by July 30th. 
  
         Updates to mailing addresses, email addresses or phone numbers should be sent in an 
email to addresschanges@redbankvalley.net 
  
         Remote instruction (Google classroom with Redbank Valley teachers) will not be 
offered during the 2021-2022 school year.  Our option for remote learning is through Edgenuity 
using their teachers.   
  
         Sports physicals will be given at the High school on July 15th, August 5th and August 12th at a 
cost of $15.00 per physical.  Call the high school office at 814-275-2424 to schedule an 
appointment. 
  
         High school schedule changes are to be requested via the survey on the rear of your child’s 
schedule.  All changes need to be submitted by July 30th. 
  
         Back to school nights have been scheduled for Tuesday, August 24th at the following times: 

o   Primary School:  6:00 PM – 7:00 PM – with a meeting at 5:30 PM 
o   Intermediate School: 6:30 PM– 7:30, with a meeting at 7:30 PM 
o   6th grade orientation at the High School:  6:30 PM 

  
         The school safety plan will be approved at the July 27th board meeting.  More information 
regarding the plan will be distributed following the meeting.    

It is my hope that all of you are enjoying your summer.  The first day of school is Thursday, August 
26th.  Please note arrival and dismissal times for each building below.  

2021-2022 PRIMARY INTERMEDIATE HIGH SCHOOL 

ARRIVAL TIME 7:30 - 8:10 7:30 - 8:10 7:30 - 8:00 
DISMISSAL - WALKERS 2:46 3:02 3:07 

DISMISSAL - EARLY BUS 2:54 2:54 3:07 
DISMISSAL - LATE BUS 3:17 3:18 3:07 

 
Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 
Amy Rupp, High School Principal/Substitute Superintendent 
Redbank Valley School District 
 


